
 

                         BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHANDWA                           

Ref. No. BBPS/KHW/OO/2022-23/37                                            Dated: December 04th, 2022  

‘Harmony’, our school’s Annual Sports Meet 

Dear Parents of Nursery to Class I 

We are glad to share that the school is organizing ‘Harmony’, our school’s first Annual Sports 

Meet on Saturday, December 10th, 2022, in the school premises. Students of Nursery to Class I 

will perform various colourful drills and compete in different fun races. Parents and grandparents 

of the participants will be invited to witness the programme.  

Below are important information regarding the event: 

1. All participants will be performing in their respective costumes representing a theme their class 

has taken up. Below are the details of the rentals of the costumes charged by a vendor in 

Khandwa. Respective class teachers will be sharing a barcode for the rentals that has been 

given by the vendor. To avoid inconvenience, on behalf of parents, the school will collect in 

bulk and return the costumes. Kindly make the payment by Tuesday, December 06th, positively 

and send a screenshot of the payment to the class teacher for record purpose.  

Nursery - Rs 220 Mont II - Rs 220 

Mont I - Rs 200 Class I - Rs 200 

 

2. A consent slip is being sent with this circular that needs to be duly signed by parents and sent 

by Tuesday, Dec 06th. Your consent will help us place the final number of order for costumes 

on rent. 

3. Students will perform in their respective school shoes. Parents of Nursery to Class I need 

to arrange a pair of black socks for their wards that they will wear on the day of the event. 

4. All students must come to school in their respective costumes, that will be given to them a day 

prior on Dec 09, 2022 and will be returned to respective class teachers after the performance. 

All students must carry their school uniform in their school bags. Changing rooms will be made 

in our school, and class teachers along with support staff will help the ward change their attire.  

5. A box of refreshment will be given to all participants, yet students are requested to carry their 

water bottles and lunch boxes. 

6. Students of class II-VI will also be invited to witness the programme. Arrival Timings for all 

students will be 08:30 am in the morning and departure timings will be 01:00 pm in the 

afternoon.  

7. Parents Invitation will be sent shortly, with all important instructions to abide. Seating will be 

done class wise, on first-cum-first basis. You will be requested to collect your ward from the 

class teacher only after the programme ends. All students will watch the event from their 

respective seating areas and parents will not be allowed to enter that area. Parents can bring 

water bottles along with them. Food Stall will be organized for parents. 

We request you to help us in making our event go successful by abiding the school discipline 

policies and encourage our wards throughout in this endeavour.  

Regards 

Jyoti Gupta 

Principal 


